
 

 

A RESOLUTION TO SET PUBLIC HEARING ON THE MANAGER’S 

RECOMMENDED BUDGET FOR FY 2018-19 

 

WHEREAS, the Town Manager presented the Recommended Budget for FY 2018-19 to the 

Board of Alderman on May 1, 2018; and, 
 
 
WHEREAS, the Town is required by North Carolina General Statute 159-12(b) to hold a public 

hearing before adopting the budget ordinance; 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, THE BOARD OF ALDERMEN OF THE TOWN OF 

CARRBORO HEREBY RESOLVES THAT, 

 

The Board of Aldermen will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, May 22, 2018 at 7:30 p. m. in 

Town Hall Board Room to receive comments from citizens on the Town of Carrboro 

Recommended Budget for 2018-19. Citizens are invited to make written or oral comments at the 

public hearing or submit comments by email to cdorando@townofcarrboro.org, Town Clerk. The 

entire budget document may be viewed at Town Hall in the Clerk’s Office from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 

p.m. weekdays or on the Town website at www.townofcarrboro.org . 
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